
 
 

Minutes of the Regular Meeting held on Tuesday, January 17th, 2023 at Lutheran Church by the 

Lake, 100 Twelve Oaks Drive. 

 

Meeting was called to order at 1800 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Opening prayer by Chaplain - Howard Milhoan 

 

Roll Call of Officers:               Absent/Present 

Chairman Harry Klug             Present 

Vice Chairman Len Fouch                              Present 

Treasurer David Flom           Present 

Judge Advocate Jim Brady                                            Absent 

Secretary John Yerdon                                                                Present 

Webmaster Wayne Ehrensberger                    Present 

Executive Committee – Howard Milhoun                    Present 

                                       Al Cauther                                            Present 

                                       Cisco Torres                                         Absent 
 
 

Election (to be held at Feb. 21 meeting) Nominations to elect new board members: 

 

Chairman - Craig Pierre 

Judge Advocate - Tom Westgate 

Treasurer - Gary Grady 

Secretary - No one was nominated for this position - I have been filling in since last year, but I 

am officially announcing my resignation from this position. 

1 Executive Committee Position – Also no nomination 

 

Please be thinking of and considering nominations for the open positions. 

 

Blood Drive:  I contacted Dave Lorenzatti for information on our blood drive.  He will get back 

to me. 

 

Veterans Home Visitations: As you know, we normally have a monthly visitation to the 

Veterans Home in Anderson.  We need someone to head this up, so that we can have a more 

organized date and time each month.  If anyone is interested in doing this, please call the 

chairman. 



 

Desert Storm Veterans Funds: The VA has funding for any personnel who may have served in 

Desert Storm.  Please contact Don Moss for more information. 

 

Website: Just a reminder that we have a wonderful MAVA website maintained by Wayne 

Ehrensberger.  This site has all of the latest events and information going on with MAVA.  The 

website is www.mccormickareavets.org. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

John Yerdon, Secretary  
 

 

 

 

http://www.mccormickareavets.org/

